
 

Hello Sabin Family, 
During this month of December  the seventh 
grade students will be working on finishing the 
unit on ratios and proportional relationship.
The students will be working on
Lesson 4.2 Constant Rates of Change
Lesson 4.3 Proportional Relationships and Graphs

The eight grade students will continue working 
on: representing proportional relationships, rate 
of change and slope, and interpreting the unit 
rate as slope. The students will be using their 
basic skills on math such as: adding, subtracting, 
multiplying and dividing to find unit rate of 
change and slope.
Students are assessed on daily participation, 
assignments, quiz and tests using the Go math 
curriculum and Freckle.
Congratulations to all the students that 
constantly joined my classes during the 
month of November!!!
I thank you in advance, for your support.   

Have a Merry Christmas and a Happy New Year!

Mrs. Taylor - Social Studies

The 8th grade students have 
been working on an 
engineering unit about force 
and motion. The goal of the 
unit is to design a pod that can 
be dropped from a helicopter 
into areas that have been 
affected by a natural disaster.  
The 7th grade students have 
been working on an 
engineering unit about plate 
motion. The goal of the unit is 
to place tsunami sensors 
around Sri Lanka and help 
them prepare for any tsunamis.
Please email me if you have 
any questions.  I can be 
reached at bdbeeh@cps.edu. 
Have a great holiday season!

Greetings and Happy Holidays!

Ms. Hernandez 
- ELA

Students will continue to study nonfiction text by building all the essential 
nonfiction comprehension reading skills taught during the previous units.  
Students will not only restate what a text teaches, but also analyze and 
evaluate the information.  They will be taught skills to help acquire and 
apply technical vocabulary, use note-taking strategies to help develop their 
thinking as they read, gather information from multiple sources and develop

It is finally the holiday season, and I think we are all in need of some good 
cheer after this challenging year!  Our students continue to work with 
enthusiasm on processing the election results, and learning about history 
through different perspectives.  The eighth graders continue to examine the 
role of government as part of our new Civics curriculum.  I am so proud of 
all the perseverance and enthusiasm our students have demonstrated over 
the last few months.  They are an outstanding group, with so much to be 
proud of.  I hope the holidays bring all of you rest, good health, and peace. 

Mr. Beeh - Science
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Christmas Break is quickly 
approaching. We continue 
our working learning about 
proportional relationships 
and the connections to 
slope. Please be on the 
lookout for an email from 
the eighth grade team this 
week in regards to a 
graduation survey. Happy 
Holidays and be safe. 

Ms. Sartin: MathMr. Torres - 
Math

Ms. Adamo - Diverse 
Learning Specialist

During these first four weeks of the second quarter, 
our 7th & 8th grade diverse learners have focused on 
vocabulary, spelling, punctuation, and grammar to 
improve the quality of their writing. In reading, 
students have been reviewing and deepening their 
understanding of figurative language while working 
with metaphor and simile. As we close out 2020, 
students will endeavor to produce longer pieces of 
writing, extending their understanding of structure and
organization. Please feel free to contact me at my 
email address: KSAdamo1@cps.edu or by cell: (224) 
408-0057 with any questions, concerns, or ideas.

Ms. Manlapaz - Diverse Learning 
Specialist

Can you believe it? We are halfway through the 2nd Quarter! December is such a wonderful time of the year 
and despite having stayed at home for 10 months this year, there is still much to be thankful for. Thank you to 
all the 7th and 8th grade students and families I have worked with because you have been working hard and 
have been cooperative in moving towards the same direction we set out in the first place- to learn as much as 
we can in these unusual conditions. 
Just a reminder on our lessons- for the 7th graders we are still working with Rational Numbers, Rates and 
Proportionality, Proportions and Percent throughout this Quarter, and for the 8th Graders, we are about to  
proceed with Proportional and Non-proportional Relationships. Progress Reports go out on December 18 so try
to finish all the work you need to do so that you will have a relaxing Winter Break!
Please don’t hesitate to email me mcmanlapaz@cps.edu for any questions and clarifications on your student.


